
May 8,2015

Executive Committee of Council
do Ms. L.ynne Axford
City Clerk’s Office
City of Burnaby
4949 Canada Way
Burnaby, BC
V5G 1M2

Dear Executive Committee of Council Members,

RE: BC High School Provincial Badminton Championships
l’Camloops, BC, May 28-30 2015

I am writing to you today on behalf of the Moscrop Panthers Senior Badminton team in
hopes of acquiring funding for our team to travel and represent our school and the City of
Burnabyatthe BC High School Badminton Championships in Kamloops, BC, from May
28-30,2015.

We are requesting a grant in the amount of $1000 towards our team’s travel expenses.

Our 19 players are all Burnaby residents under the age of 21 and attending Moscrop
Secondary School. The 19 players are:

Senior Boys:
Nelson Pig (Grade 12)
Mike The (Grade 12)
Hanqi Wang (Grade 12)
Eric Ling (Grade 12)
Kris Zhao (Grade 11)
Leo Qiu (Grade 11)
Christopher Sung (Grade 11)
Ray Chou (Grade 11)
Hojin Chang (Grade 11)
Stanley Ho (Grade 11)
Dannison Llao (Grade 9)

Senior Gills:
Keyl Ma (Grade 12)
Shirley Quo (Grade 12)
rasmine Shi (Grade 12)
Chelsea Ma (Grade 12)
HarnionyKy (Grade 11)
urace Wang (Grade 11)
Meagan Wang (Grade H)
Ivy Lee tGrade IiJ



Our team just finished another highly successful season of league play. We went
undefeated for the second year in a row, and won the Burnaby/New West Championship
for the third consecutive year. We finished 1st in the Lower Mainland Zone championship
on May 7, also for the third year in a row, which earned us a birth in the Provincial
championship. We are confident that we will represent Burnaby as sportsmanlike, skilled
athletes at Provincials.

We have reviewed the grant general policy and guideline document posted on the City of
Burnaby website, and are applying for the grant under Section B iii, which indicates that
“contributions will be considered for teams travelling to provincial tournaments outside
the Lower Mainland”. We feel we are well-qualified for this grant and your financial
assistance would be greatly appreciated.

If you have any questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to
contact me at 6048722631.

Additionally, I can be reached at my email address, which is jimmyli61@hotmail.com.

My address is 3863 Nithsdale Street Burnaby, BC, VSG it’S.

Thanking you in advance for considering this grant request and we look forward to hearing
a positive response at your earliest convenience.

Yours truly,

Jimmy Li (Jingmin Li)
Coach
Moscrop Panthers Senior Badminton team

c.c. Cindy Wu- Coach-Moscrop Panthers Senior Badminton Team
Ms Erin McGinley-Athletic Director, Moscrop Secondaty School


